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“Glenwood is a learning place 

where everyone can be their 

best!”  
 

PTO’s Fall Fundraiser 
Tuesday, September 4th, your 

child will be bringing home an 

envelope with information about 

items being sold, key deadlines, 

etc.  Money raised during the 

annual fundraiser allows the 

PTO to fund projects such as 

the widening and resurfacing of 

the track, teacher classroom 

needs, free books to every child 

at the book fair, yearbooks, 

teacher appreciation activities 

and much, much more during the 

school year.  Please keep an eye 

out for this envelope and 

consider helping with this 

project. 
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BAC K-TO-S CHOOL  ED I T ION  

Digital Tools in our School Workshop 

 

Please join us on Tuesday, September 4 

for the Digital Tools in our School 

workshop at Glenwood from 5-6:30 

pm.  You will learn about technology 

tools your child is using at school and 

have a chance to try them in this hand-

on session in our computer lab.  Feel 

free to bring your own device if you 

prefer. Child care will be provided for  

younger students.  Older students may 

want to assist their parents during the 

workshop! 

 

 

Save The Date  

 

Glenwood’s third annual family STEM 

night! 

 

Thursday, September 20, 2018 

 

Snacks 5:30-6 pm 

Interactive activities 5:30-7 pm 

 

Join us for a fun evening of learning! 
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Sept. 4- Fall Fundraiser kick off 
 
Sept. 4-21- Fall Fundraiser 
 
Sept. 20- Family Stem night 
 
Sept. 24-28 – World’s Largest Lesson 
 
Oct. 1-14 – Fall Break 
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Box Tops 4 Education - Last year, 

Glenwood families raised over $500 

through General Mills' Box Tops 4 

Education program. Throughout the 

school year, the PTO will hold prize 

drawings and your drawing ticket will 

be your completed Box Tops 4 

Education collection sheet. Extra 

collection sheets are always available 

in the front office and on the PTO 

page of the Glenwood website. Our 

next drawing deadline will be 

October 30 for a Fall fun pack. 

!  

 

 

Join Us for the Next PTO Meeting!! 

The next PTO Meeting will be Tuesday OCTOBER 16th 

at 6pm in the library. We'll be talking about some 

projects the PTO is planning for this school year. This 

meeting is a great opportunity to meet other Glenwood 

parents and get involved with your child's school. 

Childcare will be provided in the gym and refreshments 

will be served.  

Your PTO Board Members  
President: Sara Pennington 

Vice President: Jenna Rejman 

Treasurer: Amy Adams 

Secretary: Terry Christie 

Contact: twchristie1954@gmail.com 

OPT IN to the REMIND Text Announcement Service 

to stay up to date! The PTO uses a broadcast text 

app to better communicate with families about PTO 

reminders, events and volunteer opportunities. Your 

mobile number stays private – we only see your name. 

To opt-in, text @spellet to 81010; you’ll 

automatically be added to our distribution list. 

Join us on Facebook/GlenwoodPTO: Stay connected 

by "liking" the Glenwood PTO Facebook page, to see 

announcements, volunteer needs etc. on this page. 

 

 

    For those interested in helping do 
some copying, gluing, laminating, etc. 

for the teachers, we will meet in the 
teacher workroom (2nd floor) every 

Friday beginning at 8:15am. We’re 
using Signup.com to form a schedule 

so sign up and become a Secret 
Sidekick.  Don’t forget to check in at 

the office first! 

 

 

PTO Secret Sidekicks: 

to support the PTO's projects for Glenwood when 

you shop at Kroger - Kroger will donate a 

percentage of the sales from each of your 

purchases to the PTO. More info will be coming 

home in the next couple of weeks 

 

PTO's Book Fair   
The book fair was a HUGE success! Thank 

you to ALL who participated!  Thanks again! 

Without everyone working together we 

couldn’t have been successful.   

Upcoming Events for September 


